
Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Hawke’s Bay, New Zealand 

Intense, attractive, 
expressive nose with bright 

aromas of lemongrass, golden 
delicious apple, and orange 
capsicum. Medium bodied, 

dry, textural, reasonably 
concentrated mid-palate with 

a taut acid structure and a 
clean finish.

SAUVIGNON BLANC
Hawke’s Bay

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Hawke’s Bay, New Zealand 

Intense, attractive, 
expressive nose with bright 

aromas of lemongrass, golden 
delicious apple, and orange 
capsicum. Medium bodied, 

dry, textural, reasonably 
concentrated mid-palate with 

a taut acid structure and a 
clean finish.

SAUVIGNON BLANC
Hawke’s Bay

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Hawke’s Bay, New Zealand 

Intense, attractive, 
expressive nose with bright 

aromas of lemongrass, golden 
delicious apple, and orange 
capsicum. Medium bodied, 

dry, textural, reasonably 
concentrated mid-palate with 

a taut acid structure and a 
clean finish.

SAUVIGNON BLANC
Hawke’s Bay

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Hawke’s Bay, New Zealand 

Intense, attractive, 
expressive nose with bright 

aromas of lemongrass, golden 
delicious apple, and orange 
capsicum. Medium bodied, 

dry, textural, reasonably 
concentrated mid-palate with 

a taut acid structure and a 
clean finish.

SAUVIGNON BLANC
Hawke’s Bay

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Hawke’s Bay, New Zealand 

Intense, attractive, 
expressive nose with bright 

aromas of lemongrass, golden 
delicious apple, and orange 
capsicum. Medium bodied, 

dry, textural, reasonably 
concentrated mid-palate with 

a taut acid structure and a 
clean finish.

SAUVIGNON BLANC
Hawke’s Bay

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Hawke’s Bay, New Zealand 

Intense, attractive, 
expressive nose with bright 

aromas of lemongrass, golden 
delicious apple, and orange 
capsicum. Medium bodied, 

dry, textural, reasonably 
concentrated mid-palate with 

a taut acid structure and a 
clean finish.

SAUVIGNON BLANC
Hawke’s Bay


